KOLKATA PORT TRUST

TRAFFIC DEPARTMENT,

Container Terminal Office,
No. Tfc/CTO/Misc Dated 2™ August 2011

NOTICE
The undersigned is directed to inform that due to repairing of 2NSD shed, the LCL
stuffing operations at the shed have to be suspended by port shortly, and for this reason cargo
for stuffing operations will be accepted at 2 NSD upto 14™ August, 2011. No entry of cargo for
LCL stuffing at 2NSD will be allowed on or after 15" August, 2011.

It has further been decided by the competent authority that as an alternative measure
LCL cargo stuffing operations would be relocated at 2 KPD shed as early as possible.

All concerned are requested to take note of the above development and make
appropriate arrangement in advance to avoid any dislocation in the business.
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